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Policy Statement 

This policy governs the procedures by which the

Foundation will provide financial assistance for 

eligible pet owners who reside in Brantford and Brant County 

and who are receiving government subsidized incomes.

1. The Foundation will provide subsidy monies for the various spay/neuter categories listed on the

Spay and Neuter program information form.
2. It is understood that veterinary practices participating in this program will reduce their regular

spay/neuter fees by 25%.

3. Any costs above and beyond the Foundation’s approved subsidy is the responsibility of the pet owner.
4. Pet owners eligible for the program must be currently receiving a government subsidized income, i.e. Ontario Disability Support Program [ODSP], Ontario Works, CPP Disability, GIS [guaranteed income supplement] for seniors, or long term WSIB and live in Brantford or Brant County. Proof of eligibility [a photocopy of their last current payment] is to be submitted along with the application completed by the veterinary practice. The Consent Form completed and signed by the pet owner/client is to be retained by the veterinarian.
5. Veterinarians will submit to the Foundation the required form/invoice at the end of each month for their portion of any spay and/or neuter procedures performed by the practice. The documentation referred to above for each pet owner/client should accompany the invoice.

6. The Foundation will allow multi-pet owners to have more than one pet spayed or neutered but not to  exceed a total of two (2) in a calendar year.

7. The Foundation, at this time, cannot afford to subsidize vaccinations. It will be up to each veterinary practice to require, or not, pets to be vaccinated. Similarly, if they are to be vaccinated it is suggested each practice might consider helping the client with that cost.

Attached to this Policy:

Application to the Spay Neuter Program

Consent Form **(To be retained by veterinarian)
Invoice to be submitted by Veterinary Practice
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